
Some of our grade 4– 8 students have been participating in a craft club and have made 
Christmas crafts for themselves and as a fundraiser. Balaclava Craft Club will be having a 
craft sale during both nutrition breaks in the Library on Wednesday, December 6th and 
again on Monday, December 18th to Wednesday, December 20th. This is a fundraiser 
for our Toy Drive and if we have any proceeds remaining once we have fulfilled our Toy 
Drive commitment, we will donate them to The 541 Eatery.  

We will also be setting up the craft table at the conclusion of the evening performances 
of our Junior/Intermediate play in Mrs. DeLong’s room on Wednesday, December 13th. 
At the conclusion of the Primary concert on Monday, December 18th, parents will have 
the opportunity to visit the craft sale which will be set up in the library immediately following 
the performance. 

Please see below for examples and prices. 

Thank You 

Miss Wynne and Mrs. Nelligan. 

$2 

$5 

$2 $2 $2.00 

Small $2 large $3 Small $3 large $4 

$0.50 Small $0.50 large $1 $1 $1.50 $1.50 

Mugs and glasses $10.00 each $20 $30 


